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• Dear Peter Doyle

I am a long time listener of KXYX in Philo CA. I have been involved w1th
the station from its beginning in 1989 as a supporter, board member,
programmer and volunteer. In that time 'I have followed the many fractious
debates about the station in a county that has a history for fractious politic.

• Throughout the 26-year history of the station, the majority Of station
members have continually supported the station administration and voted to keep.
virulent dissident voices off the board. They have done this because KXYX has

• continually provided a very important media presences for the people of
• Mendocino County. It provides a broad range of programming from NPR to

• Pacifica to BBC that would not be available to residents and visitors to the
Northern California Coast. without KZYX. The present administration has been

• exemplary in pulling KZYX out of tough financial times. With this situation taken
• care of, they have been able to reestablish an admirable local news department.

= I strongly encourage the FCC to renew the license of KZYX and keep this
• important media asset on the air and thriving in MendocinO County.

Thanks for your attention to this. •

Jim Tarbell •

15168 Caspar Road, #14
Caspar, CA 95420

• 707-964-1323
rtp@mcn.org •
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